
9 December 2020 

Warwick Winn 
General Manager 
Penrith City Council 
601 High Street 
PENRITH NSW 2750 

Dear Warwick, 

RE: WITHDRAWAL OF PPSSWC-49 - DA19/0826 - Elizabeth Drive, Badgerys 
Creek
Att: Sandra Fagan 

We, Mirvac Projects Pty Ltd, as the applicant in respect of the above-mentioned Development 
Application, advise Penrith City Council that we wish to formally withdraw DA19/0826. 

Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on +61 424 
186 095 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Seddon 
General Manager, Industrial 
Commercial Property  


